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Darrell G. Eisenhut, Assistant Director fo . Operational Technology, DOR
TEGHNICAL ASSISTANCE REQUEST NO. OkB-1-241

Your assistance is requested for the following:

PLANT NAME:

DOCKET NOS:

RESPONSIBLE BRANCH:
CONTACT ;

TECHNICAL REVIEW BRANCH:

DESCRIPTION OF REQUEST:

Oconce Units No. 1, No. 2 and No. §
50-27C and S0 287

ORB-1

Gary G. Zech (x27433)

Environment | Evaluation Branch

By the enclosed letter dated May 13, 1976,

Duke Power Company (DPC), proposed an
amendment to Appendix B of the Oconee
Technical Specifications which would increase
the upper pH limit of waster discharged from
the Oconee Station site from 8.5 to 9.0,

You are vequested to review the licensee's
proposal and , rovide a written response as
to its acceptability.

TARGET DATE POR COMPLETION: July 15, 15876

4

Robert A. Purple, Chief
Uperating Reactors Branch #]1
Division of Operating Reactors

cc: B. X, Grimes
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